
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

9 September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Year 2 Trip to the Stables  

We are excited to inform you that the Year 2 children will have the opportunity to attend the National Book Show on 26 

September. The coach will depart from school at 10:30am and we will return by 12:30pm, in time for lunch.  

This year, the event will be led by the well-known author Al Rodin, who will share his experience of being an author and 

inspire our young readers. As a special treat, all children will receive a copy of one of his books to take home.  

To make this trip possible, we kindly ask for a contribution of £13 per child. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough 

contributions, we will be unable to proceed with the trip. If you need support with the payment, please speak to the school 

office.   

Please provide your payment and permissions on MCAS by 20 September 2024. If you have any questions or need further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

Thank you for your continued support in enriching our children’s learning experiences.  

Kind regards 

 

Year 2 Team 

 

 


